
Page 1 of 1 

Field Māori 
 
Revision, and revision and rollover of Hauora unit standards 
 

Subfield Domain ID 

Te Ara Hou ki te Ora Hauora 15299, 15300, 15301, 15302, 
15304, 15308, 15309, 15310, 
15311, 15312, 15314, 15315, 
15316, 18363, 18561 

 
NZQA Māori Qualifications Services (MQS) has completed the revision, and revision and rollover 
of the unit standards above.  The unit standards that have been revised and rolled over are listed 
in bold above. 
 
Date new versions published April 2020 
 
Planned review date December 2022 
 
Summary 
 
The review of Hauora, Te Pou Tautoko i te Ora, and Whānau Ora qualifications has been 
rescheduled until 2022. 
 
MQS has changed the planned review date for the unit standards until the review of the 
qualifications has been completed. 
 
Main changes 
 

• The standards have had their planned review date extended to December 2022. 

• Legislation references were updated to ensure currency on standards that were revised and 
rolled over. 


